
April 18, 2024 

Dear Friends, 

We are writing to let you know that the presbytery’s April 27 Leadership Training 
event has been cancelled due to poor registration. We are deeply grateful to all of 
you for registering and setting aside time for this gathering, and we had been 
looking forward to a day of shared learning, fellowship, and worship for the 
presbytery community. Nevertheless, we felt that going forward with an event 
intended for a much larger group would have been poor stewardship of the 
resources entrusted to us. 

 While we are disappointed, we hope to provide the resources we had been 
planning to offer at this gathering in other ways, and we look forward to seeing 
you at the May stated meeting and other upcoming in-person presbytery 
gatherings.  

David Baer, Stated Clerk and John Molina-Moore, General Presbyter will host 
Presbyterian Polity via zoom on April 27, at 10:00 am. We expect this session to 
last no more than 1 ½ hours. Link to join: 
https://thepresbytery.zoom.us/j/82205462414  
*No registration required.

Clerks, please share this with your officers. LINK is also posted here: 
https://thepresbytery.org/ncp-events/ go to “Presbyterian Polity” 

Grace and Peace, 
The NCP Office 

https://thepresbytery.zoom.us/j/82205462414
https://thepresbytery.org/ncp-events/

